
Dear [Parent's Name], 

Thank you for choosing [Practice Name] for your child's healthcare needs. We hope your recent 

visit on [Date] was a positive experience for you and your child. 

To continue improving our services, we would greatly appreciate your feedback regarding your 

appointment. Your insights will help us provide the best care possible. 

Please take a moment to answer the following questions: 

• How would you rate the ease of scheduling your appointment? 

• Were our staff friendly and helpful during your visit? 

• Did the physician address your concerns satisfactorily? 

• Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Your feedback is invaluable to us. Please reply to this email or click here to complete a short 

survey. 

Thank you for your time! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Job Title] 

[Practice Name] 

[Contact Information] 
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